December 10, 2007

CAPE ELIZABETH 

TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP

on the 

TOWN CENTER INTERSECTION

The Cape Elizabeth Town Council will hold a workshop to discuss the Town Center intersection located at Route 77/Shore Rd/Scott Dyer Rd on Monday, December 17th, beginning at 7:30 p.m. in the Jordan Conference Room, Town Hall. The discussion will include a review of the conclusions of the Town Center Design workshop held on October 27th. For more information, please contact Maureen O’Meara, Town Planner at 799-0115 or maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org.
